
Ms Condoleezza Rice 
 
Adriana Pérez and Olga Salanueva are the 
wives of Cuban political prisoners Gerardo 
Hernández and René Gonzalez who are 
prohibited from seeing them while they are 
imprisoned in the United States since 1998. 
 
This situation has done that little Ivette 
González, daughter of René and Olga, is 
also prevented from seeing her father, as she 
can’t travelwith her mother. 
 
We ask you to authorize those families to 
meet again. 
 
Respectfully 
 
 
Absender: 
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